One Time Funding Purpose

Purpose: Ontario Health is providing one-time funding to eligible MHA Health Service Providers (HSPs)
(see eligibility criteria) to support the organization’s transition to a Client Management System (CMS)
that will allow for submission of the MHA Provincial Data Set.

There will be a 4-part approval process and funding will be offered on a first come first served basis
with the pool of funds available.

Objectives for HSPs

1. Confirm eligibility by going through the entire application process

2. Migrate from an existing analog system or CMS that is not compatible with PDS submissions to a CMS
that allows for submission of the MHA-PDS to OH.

3. Confirm the implementation of the MHA PDS as part of their CMS implementation and coordinate
migration to new CMS and onboarding on to the MHA-PDS through the established PDS onboarding

process.
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